
 

 
 

June 29, 2022 

 

Attention All Road Users: 

Immediate road repair is taking place at km 155.5 on 
DLO930569, also known as the ANC Haul Road.  

Road at km 155.5 will be closed immediately and 
expected to reopen at 1:00am (June 30th, 2022). 

PLEASE REFRAIN FROM USING THE ROAD IF AT ALL 
POSSIBLE. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call  
780-204-2627. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 

 

 

 

  
 
 

URGENT 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 


